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Dear Parents/Carers,                                 Thursday 19th April 2018 

 

Information for our trip to South Angle Farm on Wednesday 25th April (Year 1) and Friday 27th April 

(Year 2) 

 

Our trips are fast approaching and we would like to update you with our plans. The work we will be completing on 

this trip will support our topic ‘On the farm’ and it will have a scientific and geographical focus. We will be 

looking at animals on the farm as well as plants.  

 

There are a few items that the children will require for the day :- 

 

Clothing – the children will not be required to wear uniform for the trip (as we are the only school attending and 

there are no general public on the farm that day).  Children will need to have suitable footwear for walking and 

possibly mud. Weather dependent, a sun hat and a lightweight raincoat may be needed in case of showers 

(although we are keeping our fingers crossed for beautiful weather all day). 

 

Backpack – there will be a room where children can leave their belongings and lunch on the day, although we still 

ask for it to all be put in a bag so nothing is misplaced and children can locate their belongings easily.  

 

Food – plenty of drink and food will be required for the day but nothing fizzy or chocolate as we will be in the 

sun for some of the day. Please provide packaging that can be disposed of so there is less risk of lost property!  

If you have requested a school packed lunch for your child, this will be ready for them in the morning. 

 

Sun cream – please apply sun cream before the start of the day. The children will be given opportunities to 

reapply their sun cream so it would be helpful if they are able to do this independently (you may like to practice 

at home). We are unable to apply cream for the children. 

 

Timings – we aim to return to school before the end of the day. Obviously we have no control over the traffic 

so we will keep in touch with the School Office if we encounter any problems. Please collect your child from 

their classroom to avoid confusion at the coaches. 

 

Permission slips – we still have a small number of outstanding permission slips. Without a permission slip your 

child will not be able to join us on this very exciting day! If you need another copy please talk to your child’s 

class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Key Stage 1 Team 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
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